
Registering to sit the Stage One Tests for Tiffin School  

for entry to Year 7 in September 2020 

This form is called a SUPPLEMENTARY INFORMATION FORM (SIF)  

The form is the starting point in the process to register your son for the Stage One Entrance Tests for 

Tiffin School, for entry to Year 7 in September 2020. Registrations will normally be from 

parents/carers of boys born between 1 September 2008 and 31 August 2009 inclusive. Registration 

for boys outside that age group will be considered according to the individual circumstances of the 

case; these parents/carers should email the Year 7 Admissions Department at Tiffin School 

Year7Admissions@tiffin.kingston.sch.uk  before registering for the tests. 

Please complete all sections and check carefully before moving on to the next section.  

Only complete this form once for each boy you are registering. 

When you have completed the form, you will be emailed confirmation that you have completed the 

form, and with a hard copy of the details you have supplied attached.  

ONLY BY THEN RETURNING A SIGNED HARD COPY WITH A RECENT PHTO OF YOUR SON IS THE 

REGISTRATION COMPLETE. This MUST be by the deadline of noon 2 September 2019. 

Please note: 

1. If your son is either in receipt of means tested free school meals or has been in the past, 

then his primary school will be in receipt of pupil premium funding for him. You will be asked 

this question and if you say yes, you will be sent a form that needs to be completed by your 

son’s primary school confirming that this is correct. Please return with the SIF if possible. 
  

2. If your son has any special educational needs and/or disabilities, you should give brief details 

on the form. You will be sent another form by email that must be completed by your son’s 

primary school and returned to us, with any other professional evidence. Again, we need 

this information by the deadline of noon on 2 September. 

 

You should allow yourself time to complete this form as you cannot save and return later, however 

you are able to move back as well as forwards through the form. You should also be aware that the 

school introduced an Inner Priority Area (of 10Km from the school) for September 2019 and all boys 

joining the school in September 2019 are from within this Inner Priority Area.  You should also 

ensure that you have Admissions Policy for entry in 2020 before registering your son for the tests. 

If you have difficulty filling in the form, please contact the Year 7 Admissions Department by email 

only at Year7admissions@tiffin.kingston.sch.uk 

 

Click HERE to access the registration form 
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